
From: Eileen Allen 
To: Martin Homec 
CC: Chris Davis; Jack Caswell; Kevin W. Bell; Ron Yasny 
Date: 9/7/20093:29 PM 
Subject: Re: Gateway Generating Station Compliance Proceeding -­ 00-AFC-1C 

Martin, 
I can't provide a substantive response since the Gateway facility is subject to a complaint which is being addressed by the Energy 
Commission's Siting Committee and the Commission's legal staff. Kevin W. Bell, one of the Commission's attorneys, is representing 
the comprehensive staff in the proceeding. 

I'll be referring your questions to Mr. Bell. I'll also ask the Compliance staff to docket your e-mail and my reply tomorrow morning. 
If you have further questions, please contact Mr. Bell at kwbell@energy.state.ca.us or by phone at (916) 654-3855. 

Eileen Allen, Manager 
Siting & Compliance Office 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th St., M.S.15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
(916) 654-4082 

»> Martin Homec <martinhomec@gmail.com> 9/6/20097:11 AM »> 
I was wondering why the Gateway power plant is operating without an air 
quality permit? How could the Energy Commission allow a power plant to be 
built without first acquiring one of the most important permits, and now 
that it is known, why isn't the Energy Commission ordering it stopped? 

Martin Homec 
P. O. Box 4471 
Davis, CA 95617 
(530) 867-1850 
(530) 686-3968 Fax 
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